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19 April 2021 N° 50

To: The Polish Canoe Federation/
Polski Zwigzek Kajakowy
ul. Jana Kazimierza 45/U7
01-248 WARSZAWA
NIP 527-15-42-951

Attn: Mr. Tadeusz WROBLEWSKI, President

Communication via: Email: tadeusz.wroblewski@pzkaj.pl

RE: ECA Junior & Under 23 Canoe Sprint
European Championships POZNAN 2021

Dear Mr. Tadeusz WROBLEWSKI,

You have been informed for sure about cancellation of the 2021 ECA Canoe Sprint Senior
and Paracanoe European Championships which was scheduled for June 2 to 6, 2021 in
Duisburg (Germany) due to the current and expected development of the Corona
Pandemic.

However difficult life may seem, the Belarus Canoe Association deeply believes the Host
Organising Committee together with the Polish Canoe Federation are capable for doing the
utmost of its power to deliver and run the spectacular races of the ECA Junior & Under 23
Canoe Sprint European Championships POZNAN 2021 dated June 24 to 27, 2021.

We fully support all the Host Organising Committee activities heading to development of
the effective entry rules, epidemiological protocols, technical and health standards of the
ECA Canoe Sprint event in accordance with the recommendations of the WHO and local
authorities, which will be implemented during the competition.

Looking forward very much to meeting up at the Canoe Sprint competitions in 2021.




